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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 this advisory is issued not for
endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

GOKONGWEI BROTHERS FOUNDATION COLLAB WEBINAR SERIES ON
INTERNATIONAL LARGE-SCALE ASSESSMENTS FOR MATH AND
SCIENCE

The Gokongwei Brothers Foundation (GBF) will be conducting a free Collab
Webinar on International Large-Scale Assessments (ILSAs) for Math and Science
on February 8, 15 and 22, 2025 via the GBF STEM Collab Bestie Facebook Page. The
primary objective of the webinar series is to equip educators with strategies for
globally benchmarked evaluations such as PISA,TIMSS, and SEA-PLM.

Interested school leaders, school heads, STEM Teachers and Club Advisers
from public and private elementary and secondary schools may register through
bit.ly/20258S1GBFSTEMCollab.

For more details and further inquiries please email Candice de Ausen Jungao,
LPT, MAEd at candice.jungao@gbf.com.ph.
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